
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marcia Email   
Sent: 21 May 2018 19:08 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I am writing to register my objection to the proposed stopping up of Princes Parade 
in Hythe. 
 
The proposal appears to be entirely unnecessary and will take away a well used and 
popular route along the seafront.   
 
There seems to be no requirement to close this road for the proposed development - 
indeed it would seem more practical to actually use the route for contractor access to 
the site.  There is no reason why contractor vehicles cannot share the road with 
other vehicles thus at the same time maintaining ongoing access for the public to this 
popular section of the seafront. 
 
This appears to be yet another ploy to destroy an area that has provided pleasure to 
many people over many years and in my opinion is not at all necessary. 
 
Regards 
Marcia Wilson (Mrs) 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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